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Answers to Common Questions Regarding New CIRCIA

 

On March 15, 2022, President Biden signed into law the Cyber Incident Reporting for Critical Infrastructure Act
of 2022. This follows increased reporting of cyber threats facing critical infrastructure sectors, particularly the
energy sector. The regulations implementing the reporting requirements may be several years away, but overlap
with other new reporting requirements such as the recently proposed U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
rules.

Given the heightened threat environment and forthcoming reporting requirements, companies may want to
understand the new rules and evaluate their cybersecurity posture.
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Perkins on Privacy keeps you informed about the latest developments in privacy and data security law. Our
insights are provided by Perkins Coie's Privacy & Security practice, recognized by Chambers as a leading firm
in the field. 
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